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Okaloosa County Seeks Applicants Interested in Serving on the Board of Trustees, Okaloosa 

County Law Library - Applications Due by July 24, 2025 

 

Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners (“BCC”) will appoint one who is a licensed private 
practice attorney to the Board of Trustees, Okaloosa County Law Library. The Okaloosa County Law Library 
was created in 1967 by a Special Act of the Florida Legislature (Ch. 67-1787 Laws of Florida). It is governed 
by a Board of Directors comprised of judges, elected officials and practicing attorneys. Per Laws of Florida, 
Ch. 67- 1787(1), as amended by Ch. 89-416(1). The “Board of Trustees, Okaloosa County Law Library,” 
operates and maintains a law library in Okaloosa County; prescribing rules and regulations as to its 
function, organization, use, maintenance and operation. The appointee will serve a two-year term, which 
may begin immediately upon appointment. 

The minimum requirements for this appointment are outlined in Laws of Florida, Ch. 67- 1787(1), as 

amended by Ch. 89-416(1), and by BCC policy. The County is soliciting applications from practicing 

attorneys of Okaloosa County. 

Practicing attorneys who wish to be considered for appointment to the Board of Trustees, Okaloosa County 

Law Library should go to https://myokaloosa.com/citizen-councils/home  to review the Policy, Complete 

an Application Packet and begin the Background Check process. Applications must be submitted no later 

than 5:00 PM CST, Thursday, July  24, 2025 via email to citizencouncils@myokaloosa.com or via mail to BCC 

Citizen Councils, 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Suite 100, Shalimar, FL 32579. 
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